
Courtesy Visit to Minister of Water and Irrigation 
 
 

On November 1, 2018, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to 
Jordan made a courtesy visit to H.E. Eng. Raed Abu Saud, Minister of Water and 
Irrigation, and exchanged views over the relationship between Jordan and Israel 
and the ministry’s issues as well as expressing his condolences to the victims’ 
families of the tragedy. 

H.E. Eng. Raed Abu Saud appreciated continuous Japanese support to Jordan, 
and both sides agreed to strengthen relationship in water sector between both 
countries. 

 
 
 
 

 


